Agenda Item No. (13)
(REVISED 07/26/24)

Alll| a
Board of Directors 1l . :
Meeting of July 26, 2024 (]

GOLDEN GATE BRIDGE

COMMUNICATIONS S HIGHWAY & TRANSPORTATION DISTRICT

1. Email from Dr. Mark D. Longo, addressed to President Gerald Cochran, received July 11,
2024, expressing concern over his treatment by Golden Gate Ferry staff at the San
Francisco Ferry Terminal.

2. Emails addressed to the Board of Directors, received between July 24, 2024 through July
26, 2024, regarding information presented in Agenda Item No .6, Bus Operator
Compensation, at the July 25, 2024 Finance-Auditing Committee meeting, from the
following individuals:

e Shane Weinstein, President of ATU Local #1575
e Bus Operator Michael Domenichelli

e Bus Operator Elwood Dominguez

e Bus Operator Jim Petersen

e A Concerned Bus Operator

e Bus Operator Joshua Wenderoth

e Bus Operator Michelle Hudson

(Added 07/26/2024)

3. Emails addressed to the Board of Directors, received between July 23, 2024 through July
25, 2024, expressing concern over the discontinuation of service to the Spencer
Avenue/Monte Mar Drive bus pad from the following individuals:

e Andre Greenberg
e Ulrike Weitzl

e Suzie Dods

e Sprague Terplan
e Elizabeth Terplan
e Patrick O’Brien

(Added 07/26/24)

4. Email from Bus Operator Harjinder Singh, addressed to the Board of Directors, received
July 26, 2024, expressing opposition to the pay increase for the managers and other
employees of the District.

(Added 07/26/24)

A copy of the communication listed above is available upon request from the Office of the
District Secretary.
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